
Traffic Management GoSmart Card Checker 
Withdrawal from 31st March 2025 

 

News Update: Part 2 

As a follow-up to CSCS’s withdrawal from the GoSmart platform, and Lantra’s subsequent 

decision to discontinue its use, we would like to remind skills card holders of their available 

options. 

For further details and the initial announcement June 2024 (issued 18/07/2024), please visit 

the Lantra website: https://www.lantra.co.uk/certificate-checker and link to News and industry 

updates https://www.lantra.co.uk/national-highway-sector-schemes-nhss/news  

Options for Current ‘Chipped’ Card Holders: 

1. Free e-Card Replacement 

o Lantra will replace your current skills card with an e-card free of charge. The expiry 

date on your existing card will remain unchanged. 

2. Plastic Card with QR Code (£60 + VAT) 

o You can request a replacement plastic card, now supported by a QR code, at a cost 

of £60 + VAT. The expiry date will remain unchanged. However, once the skills on this 

card expire, it will be replaced with an e-card at the standard card cost. 

Note: Both options can be checked via CSCS SmartCheck https://cscssmartcheck.co.uk/  and the 

Lantra Card Checker: https://www.lantra.co.uk/certificate-checker 

We encourage all cardholders to review their options and take any necessary steps to ensure 

uninterrupted access to their credentials. 
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